DAVID Y, IGE GOVERNOR



DOUGLAS S. CHIN ATTORNEY GENERAL

RUSSELL A. SUZUKI FIRST DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 425 QUEEN STREET

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 (808) 586-1500

December 16, 2015 **DEPT. COMM. NO. 83**

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi President of the Senate and Members of the Senate Twenty-Eighth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 The Honorable Joseph M. Souki
Speaker and Members of the House of
Representatives
Twenty-Eighth State Legislature
State Capitol, Room 431
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Kouchi and Speaker Souki:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting one (1) copy for each of you of the Department of the Attorney General's <u>Annual Report on Recommendations for Denial of Claims for Legislative Relief as required by Section 37-77, Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS)</u>. In accordance with Section 93-16, HRS, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at http://ag.hawaii.gov/publications/reports/reports-to-the legislature/.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at 586-1282.

Sincerely,

Douglas S. Chin Attorney General

c: David Y. Ige, Governor
Shan S. Tsutsui, Lieutenant Governor
Legislative Reference Bureau (Attn.: Karen Mau)
Jan K. Yamane, Acting State Auditor
Wesley K. Machida, Director of Finance, Department of Budget and Finance
Stacey Aldrich, State Librarian, Hawaii State Public Library System
David Lassner, PhD., President, University of Hawaii

Enclosure